
The Marlington Board of Education met in Special Session at 5:37 p.m. on  
March 19, 2015 at the High School Library. 
 
Mark Ryan, President, called the meeting to order. 
 
Those present and answering the roll call were: 

 
Philip Francis 
Carolyn Gabric 
Mark Ryan 

 Gary Scott 
 
James Fisher arrived at 5:46 p.m. 
 
Others present were: 

 
 Joe Knoll Derek Nottingham Anna Minor Ben Davis 
 
The following topics were discussed: 

 
      Duke Melee 5K and Obstacle Challenge – May 2, 2015 
      Alliance Area Career Academy/STEM Renovations/PLTW Grant (2016-17) 
      Staffing Update 
      Community Survey 
      CRA Meeting 
      Review Agenda 
      Boardsmanship Discussion 
      Board Roundtable Discussion 
 
55.15   Gary Scott moved to adjourn.  The motion was seconded by Mark Ryan.   
 The vote: 
  
  James Fisher  - yes 

Philip Francis  - yes 
  Carolyn Gabric - yes 
  Mark Ryan  - yes 
  Gary Scott  - yes 
 
 The motion passed. 
 

____________________________________ 
     President, Marlington Board of Education 
 

 
      ____________________________________ 
      Treasurer, Marlington Board of Education 


